
2103 West Stadium, Ann Arbor
734 996-8111    arborfarms.com

September 1, 2013

Dear Scrip Coordinator, 

Arbor Farms is now offering a simple and time-saving 
way for members and staff to support your organization.  Shop 
at Arbor Farms and, when checking out, just tell our cashier 
your organization’s name. We will then donate 3% of the 
purchase total.  It’s that simple!

Your grocery receipt will have your organization’s name 
at the top, and we send a donation check when the balance 
reaches $100.  We will “close” each year on June 30th, and send 
a donation check for the remaining balance of the donations in 
July.

This new program is available for the 2013-14 school 
year. Should you have questions, please call Ann or Robert at 
734 996-8111.  

Please spread the word about how easy it is for your 
parents and staff to shop at Arbor Farms and earn rewards for 
you!

Thank you,

Arbor Farms Market


